
 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter No.33 

 

Dear Parents    

                                                                                                   6 June 2014 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the half term break and are all ready for a very busy conclusion to the school year. 

All staff and some Board of Directors participated in an Academy INSET Day on Monday when all four schools came 

together for the first time.  There were lots of exciting and productive suggestions at how we as four schools can 

work closely together to serve all pupils in our care.  There should be some exciting times ahead. 

   

 
School Car Park Safety Reminder 

Parents are reminded that for Health and Safety reasons, children are not to run around the car park or climb on 

the wall outside the entrance.  I am concerned that someone is going to get hurt.  Children should be standing by the 

adult responsible for them at all times.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 
School Uniform 

Following feedback from parents our website has been changed to make the uniform website easier to access: 

http://www.holycross-sch.net click on ‘school information’ ‘school uniform’ You can then access the Mapac uniform 

site directly. 

 

 

 
Dinner money due 

The deadline for dinner money was Friday 6 June, the amount is £69.70. Please make cheques payable to John Paul 

II Multi-Academy, payment in clearly marked envelope to class teacher. Thank you. 

 

 
Year 2 and Early Years Vacancies 

In the near future we will have a vacancy in our Year 2 class.  We also have 2 vacancies in Early Years for children 

starting in September 2014. Please contact the office for further details. 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Cross Catholic Primary School 
‘We share in Christ’s life so He can guide our thoughts, words and actions’ 

Telephone 0121 675 2158 

Fax: 0121 675 1387 

Email: enquiry@holycross-sch.net                                                                                                              

http://www.holycross-sch.net 
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School meals football themed day 

There will be a football themed day on Tuesday 10 June.  A letter has been sent home with children giving further 

details.  This will be a great opportunity to get the children involved in the ‘World Cup fever’. 

 

 

 
Postbox in main reception 

In the main reception area by the office we have a postbox fitted on the wall.  This can be used for correspondence 

for members of staff, payments for trips, dinner, music etc.  Please place cash or cheque in a clearly marked 

envelope stating your child’s name, class and what the payment is for.  This will help parents avoid having to wait 

unnecessarily.  

 

 

 

 
Summer Fayre 

Our Summer Fayre will be held on Saturday 28 June 1.00pm-3.00pm.  Raffle tickets have been distributed to 

each child; there will be spare books in the school office.  Please see future newsletters for more details regarding 

our Summer Fayre. 

 

 

 
School Bank 

HSBC School Bank will be open on Monday 9 June at lunch time.  Bring in your money and watch your savings grow! 

 

 
Woodwind Lessons 

We have vacancies in woodwind lessons.  Please contact the school office for further information. 

 

 

 
Team Building Outdoors 

There will be an after school club for a number of children in Years 1 and 2, this will run on Mondays 3.30pm to 

4.15pm. Letters have been sent home with the children that will be taking part. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Attendance 

Our school strives for 100% attendance. This week the class with the highest attendance was Year 1 with 100%. 

Well done! 

 
 

Recommendations: Reception: The whole of Early Years, Ella W Year 1: Nathan G, Erin LF, Ethan L Year 2: Alan J, 

Marcus P Year 3: Jessica P, Pierce B Year 4: Ciaran F, Abigail W Year 5: George H, Ben E, Daniel W                  

Year 6: Manave P, Joe D, Kurtis T,  Eilish O, Lewis B, Victoria P, Miles M, Millie C, Christian D, Manave P, Angel S, 

Julia H, Alfie L, Grace C. 

 

Super Scribes: Reception: Olivia H Year 3: Natalie S Year 4: Millie L Year 5: Kyla S Year 6: De'Jhante M. 

 

Creative Arts: Erin P (Y1). 

 

Lunchtime Award: Millie C (Y6). 

 

Top Table: Natalie S, Miles M, George H, Angel S, Ciaran F, Abigail W. 
 

 
Happy Birthday to the following children who have celebrated their birthdays this week: 

Eva & Scarlett (EYFS) Frank & Johnny (Y1) Amy (Y2) Cameron (Y3) Sam (Y5) Kaitlyn (Y6) 

 

Dates for your diary - June 

Tuesday 10 June Morning Year 1 Visit to Pizza Express 

Thursday 12 June 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 4 

Friday 13 June 2.30pm Parent Council Meeting 

Saturday 14 June 12.00pm First Holy Communion 

Tuesday 17 June 9.15am Year 6 to St Chads 

Wednesday 18 June 6.00pm Reception Induction Evening 

Wednesday 18 June 2.00pm – 6.00pm Sutton Area Sports 

Thursday 19 June 11.30am Whole Academy Mass at Bishop Walsh (children only) 

Friday 20 June 9.15am Early Years assembly 

Saturday 21 June 12.00pm First Holy Communion 

Thursday 26 June 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 6 

Saturday 28 June 1.00pm - 3.00pm Summer Fayre 

Monday 30 June 6.30pm Creative Arts Evening 

Dates for your diary – July 

Wednesday 2 July All Day Handover Day 

Thursday 3 July 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 3 followed by procession 

to school 

Thursday 10 July 9.15am Whole School Mass  - led by Year 2 

Friday 11 July  End of Year Reports sent home 

Monday 14 July 3.30pm - 5.00pm PTA Disco 

Wednesday 16 July 6.30pm Leavers’ Production 

Thursday 17 July 9.15am Leavers’ Mass – led by Year 6 

Friday 18 July 2.00pm EYFS Graduation Day  
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Holy Cross Catholic Primary School 

Part of the John Paul II Multi-Academy 
Bishop Walsh Catholic School (registered office),  

Wylde Green Road, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1QT 

Tel: 0121 351 3215  
Company Number: 08706247 

Dates for your diary - September 

Monday 1 September All day School closed – Teacher training day  

Thursday 25 September All day School closed – Teacher training day (with St Joseph’s 

and St Nicholas Primary Schools) 

*Three further Teacher Training days to be confirmed 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

T Cotter  

 

Miss T Cotter 

Principal  
 

‘As the Father sent me, so am I sending you.’ 
 

As Christians, we are offered the opportunity to let the Spirit flow through our minds, our mouths and through our hands. 
Thank God for the world, for his creation, and for us, his people, being transformed by the Holy Spirit. 

 

Holy Spirit, live in me and in all of us as you lived in Mary and the apostles. 
 

 


